Wescott Hills Garage Sale!

When: Saturday, May 18, 2013
Where: In Front of Your Own Garage
Time: 8:00 AM until 4:00 PM

What: The Wescott Hills Building Owners Association is
coordinating a multifamily garage sale. All residents are invited
to participate. This is the first of only two opportunities, to
have a garage sale in the complex. Put up your own signs, tables
and merchandise!

Come out and meet your neighbors!

Questions? Wescott Hills Building Owners Association 651-283-7651
If you want to help coordinate the sale, please call.

Next garage sale date will be late August or early September.



